
Franklin Soil and Water Conservation District 

 

November 18, 2021 

 

Members present: Mark Curenton, Walter Armistead, and Krystal Hernandez 

Members not present: Alan Pierce and Chuck Marks 

Others present: Hilary Barnhart and Cathy Davis 

 

The meeting was called to order by Vice Chairman Walter Armistead.  A motion 

was made by Krystal Hernandez to approve the minutes from the September 16, 

2021; Mark Curenton seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 

The Treasurer’s report was given, and the current balance is $3,915.73, with no 

activity. 

Hilary Barnhart, District Conservationist gave an overview of the activity in the 

Blountstown Field Office.    We have 38 applications in total, 32 are forestry, 3 

grazing and 3 in crops.  Civil Rights responsibilities with partners was reviewed 

with the board and they all signed the form.  We have a grazing workshop 

planned for January, or February. 

Mark Curenton gave an overview of the East Point Dredge Project.  It appears 

this project is going to take longer than earlier expected.   

A motion was made by Mark Curenton and seconded by Krystal Hernandez for 

Chairman to sign Records Management Compliance Report, Special District 

Accountability, and Public Depositor Report.  Motion was approved.  Chuck is 

out of town, so Cathy will leave reports for signature with Mark for Chuck to 

come in and sign and will scan and mail to Cathy. 

A motion was made by Krystal Hernandez and seconded by Mark Curenton to 

adjourn meeting.  Motion carried.   

 


